
RIDGEFIELD PARK BOARD OF RECREATION 

234 MAIN STREET 
RIDGEFIELD PARK, NJ 07660 

Voicemail (201) 641-4950 Ext. 610 
boardofrec@ridgefieldpark.org     

Info on activities:  www.ridgefieldpark.org  
 
 
DEAR PARENTS AND PLAYERS: 
 
The Board of Recreation basketball clinic will begin on Saturday, December 1, 2018, and run through 
Saturday, March 2, 2019.  It will meet on the following Saturdays: 12/1, 12/8, 12/15, 1/5, 1/12, 1/19, 
1/26, 2/2, 2/9, 2/16* (*for makeup only, if nec.), 2/23 and end on March 2, 2019. 
 
The program will be held at the Roosevelt School gymnasium.  The basketball clinic will begin at 1:00 
p.m. each Saturday and will last until approximately 2:30 p.m. There will be no clinic during the winter 
recess holiday break. 
 
It is a good idea for players to bring water with them to the clinic.  A parent must also remain with the 
child during the clinic. 
 
Players are expected to wear sneakers and their basketball shirt, which will be given out at the first 
session. According to NJ State regulations, no jewelry shall be worn. This includes studs for 
newly pierced ears. The only exceptions would be medical bracelets or tags (which must be under a 
sweatband or taped down). This is an instructional and recreational clinic.  The safety of our players 
comes first.  The Board of Recreation believes in focusing on the recreational values of the activity 
instead of the competitiveness. 
 
There will be an important meeting for all parents of children enrolled in the clinic on Monday, 11/26 
7:00 pm @ Roosevelt School gym. This meeting will cover curriculum for the clinic, as well as what is 
expected of all the parents.  
 
This is a RECREATIONAL AND INSTRUCTIONAL league and we hope you can cooperate to 
maintain such.  Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.  All Board of Recreation meetings are open 
to the public.  They are held on the third Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. at the Municipal Building 
on the third floor in the Dare Room.  If you have any questions, comments or suggestions, you are 
more than welcome to attend any meeting.  If you ever need to speak to the Board of Recreation, you 
may call 641-4950 ext. 610 and leave a message on our voice mail.  If you wish to send a letter, 
please address it to the Board of Recreation at the above address or email at 
boardofrec@ridgefieldpark.org. 
 
The Board of Recreation is always welcome to hear your comments. 
 
Thank you. 
 
         Scott Garris 
         sgarris06@aol.com 

201-233-3114 
         Program Chairperson 
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